
CJA’s December 12, 2018 FOIL to the Attorney General, sent at 11:50 am, via web 

portal:  

https://nyag.mycusthelp.com/WEBAPP/_rs/(S(pp1rzearpk1s3zd14h05ezxz))/Requ

estopen.aspx?rqst=1&sSessionID=2418954118LKHBPKHKWQTOCZNWTVMWVBB

XKWPGDC – 

 

On December 17, 2014, I e-mailed a FOIL request to the Attorney General, entitled 

"Contract for outside counsel to represent JCOPE in the Article 78 Proceeding 

Trump v. JCOPE (Albany Co. #413414)".  I received a December 4, 2014 

acknowledgment letter, assigning my FOIL request the # 140715 and advising that 

I would receive a response as to status by January 26, 2015.  On January 26, 2015, 

I received a further letter that a response was being prepared, which would be sent 

by March 12, 2015.  However, I have no record of having received anything 

thereafter. Did the Attorney General send a response?  If so, please furnish me a 

copy -- and, if not, please deem this message to be a new FOIL request for the same 

records as sought by my December 17, 2014 FOIL request.   For your convenience, 

I am attaching the original FOIL request and the AG's aforesaid two letters. 

Thank you. 

 

[sent by Elena Sassower, CJA Director] 
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